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To: Paula J. Steele, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

From: James P. Trakas, Executive Director 

Date: June 25, 2013 

          The Board has received your memorandum on June 18, 2013, in 

which you concluded that the Ohio State Board of Cosmetology (Board) 

should proceed with its filing of the proposed rules of 4713-7-01 

through 4713-7-12 with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review 

(JCARR).  

     At this time, it is the Board’s plan to move forward with the filing of 

the proposed rules with JCARR.    

     Thank you for your comprehensive review and comments as well as 

for your promise to help the Board further evaluate the rules and seek 

an appropriate balance based upon the Board’s role in protecting the 
public.  Should you have any further comments or questions, please feel 

free to contact me at 466-3834. 

 

     Thank you for your comprehensive review and comments. 
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